The Tabernacle of Twin Falls

20 AUG 23 MM 18-24

SECRETARY OF STATE August 12, 2018
STATE OF IDAHO

State of Idaho Secretary of State P. O. Box 83720 Boise, Idaho, 82720

C46719 Officer Update

Dear Sirs.

Please be advised of the following changes to the corporate board of The Tabernacle of Twin Falls Inc., No. C 46719:

James A Steen (President) and Michael A Barnard (Director), have retired from their positions.

Duly elect by unanimous vote for replacement of the above mentioned retired president, and the above mentioned retired director are:

Nathan Steen, President 3670 North 3300 East Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Sam Hutchins Jr, Director 719 Meadowview Lane Twin Falls, Idaho 83301

Please make the above changes to our corporation's filings with the state.

Sincerely,

oren Haugee

Registered Agent & Secretary

LRH/dh

302 Third Ave North, Twin Falls, Idaho 83301